

Department of Mathematics 400 Carver Hall Telephone 515-294-1752

November 10, 1982

Dear Ed and Lynn:

We need to begin thinking about our spring meeting. It is set for April 22-23 here at Iowa State. A. M. Fink will take care of the arrangements here. Normally, the call for papers is sent out in December. Since we are not meeting with the Iowa Academy, this might be postponed to January. The deadline for receipt of abstracts could be around March 1. The meeting announcement will need to go out in mid March. The call for papers should include a note about the future elections and the nominating committee, any particular kinds of papers sought, and actions of the section officers since the last meeting.

When you provide me with the relevant information, I will draft and send out the call.

Thanks.

Jim